
MEMORANDUM 

February 27, 2023 

From: Myriam Beltran 

Inland Valley Development Agency 

To: State Clearinghouse 

Subj: Airport Gateway Specific Plan Draft PEIR (SCH #2022060349) 

The above referenced project (SCH #2022060349) was originally posted with the State 
Clearinghouse for review beginning on December 12, 2022 (60-day review period). I was just 
made aware that the original posting of the Draft PEIR, under the Summary, the Lead Agency is 
identified as Inland Empire Utilities Agency and not Inland Valley Development Agency; however, 
the contact information is correct with Inland Valley Development Agency identified as the Lead 
Agency and contains the correct information. 

We somehow need to make this correction in the system. 

Do not hesitate to give me a call if you have any questions. 

~i~~ 1/21 }M~ 
Myriam Beltran 
Manager of Planning and Program 
INLAND VALLEY DEVELOPMENT AGENCY 

Attachment- posted DPEIR w-SCH 

cc: Kaitlyn Dodson-Hamilton, TOA 
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